
WITH YOUR HELP, IT'S HERE!

W W W . L I F T U P U G A N D A . O R G

For the last two years, Lift Up Uganda (LUU) supporters have come together to fundraise for a motorcycle ambulance for the St. Nektarios Health Center. As
mentioned in the Winter 2021 LUU Newsletter, the ambulance manufacturer, unfortunately, closed permanently in early 2021. Fulfilling the request and dream
of Fr. George, the Health Center staff, and the community, LUU was able to purchase a van. This van was converted to an ambulance and equipped with
materials needed to transport patients. 

The photo below is the actual ambulance that LUU supporters were able to provide to the St. Nekarios Health Center.  Without your continued
support, this ambulance would not have been possible. In addition, one driver has already been hired to provide medical transports, and a small garage was
built at the Health Center for this ambulance.  Every donation was put to use to make this addition to the St. Nektarios Health Center possible.  

Thankyou!
Thank you to all of our supporters for making this dream a reality. 

Will provide immediate service for Mothers and Babies who develop unexpected complications during
delivery to be transferred to Gulu hospitals.
Will make emergent medical transport for any patients needing hospitalization and advanced care.
Will provide the ability to provide transportation to and from the St Nektarios Health Center for patients
from surrounding villages.
Has met all Ministry of Health requirements and licensure.

This ambulance:

To see a video of the ambulance in action and read more about Lift Up Uganda's mission of providing Health and Education to the people of northern
Uganda, we encourage you to visit the LUU website.

http://www.liftupuganda.org/
http://www.liftupuganda.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/Newsletter-I-Winter-2021.pdf
http://www.liftupuganda.org/
http://www.liftupuganda.org/

